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November  9, 2009 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Beginning on Wednesday, November 11, weather permitting, the Kane County Division of 
Transportation will be conducting a geotechnical investigation on Corron Road, north of Burlington 
Road, in anticipation of a bridge replacement.  The work will require a single lane closure, with 
traffic control provided by flaggers.  The work is expected to take at least three days.  Motorists 
should anticipate minor delays. 
 
Any question or concern about the work should be addressed to Mike Zakosek at 630-584-1170. 
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Geotechnical Investigation on Corron Rd.
North of Burlington Rd. 
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